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	BOURNE END (BUCKS) TWINNING ASSOCIATION 

Summer Newsletter




Dear Members 

 I would like to thank the committee for preparing an excellent buffet for the 2020 AGM.

Alain, his wife and two others didn’t attend after all but sent a delightful letter thanking us for our friendship and wishing us well.

After the Chairman’s report, the Treasurer’s report, Roger Smith took the chair and I was re-elected as Chairman. Mike Hill was then re-elected as Treasurer but said he plans to retire in 2021. The rest of the committee were re-elected. Sara Symons stood down during the year and has been given a gift voucher; Margaret Emery resigned but will continue to handle her contributions for the French visit. Wendy Langford resigned but will continue to send articles to the Target.  She was presented with an orchid.  Jan Caddie was co-opted as membership secretary during the year and was duly elected. 

Estelle Huxley was presented with a bouquet of flowers to thank her for the wonderful cakes and sweets we enjoy throughout the year.

After the buffet we enjoyed our very first video presentation by Rob DeVille of our year in Twinning followed by Alain Richard‘s video of the procession in Octeville during our visit in September to celebrate their liberation.  We very much appreciate when you help to set up and clear up - Thank you.

We hoped the French were to come in May … but sadly this has all been cancelled as has the Quiz and the Summer Afternoon Tea Party

I would like to thank all of you who volunteered to host and look after them. Once we are free of this horrendous virus, we shall arrange a new programme and consider how soon we can organise a new exchange with the Octevillais.  Until then the possibility of a trip to the Christmas Market in Lille must also be in abeyance.
Subscriptions.  We are delighted that 65 of you have renewed your membership this year.  Please consider whether you could use the attached form to recruit more members. 
For those of you who have yet to renew your membership please complete and return the attached form with your subscription as soon as possible.  We regret that if we do not hear from you this will be the last newsletter you receive.
Please take care of yourselves and hopefully we shall be meeting again later this year
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